
 
 

 
  

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
POSITIONS VACANT 

 
 

Stepping Black have a number of part time (0.4 to 0.7 FTE) positions available working with 
children and youth in the North Burnett. A current Blue Card and Driver’s Licence are 
essential with a First Aid Certificate being desirable.  
 
These positions involve some travel between Gayndah, Mundubbera and Eidsvold. We are 
looking for motivated people who have experience and/or qualifications in early childhood 
and/or youth work.  

 
First Nations people are encouraged to apply. 

 
Please forward your Expression of Interest and Resume detailing experience and 
qualifications to ceo@steppingblack.com.au .  

 
Applications close Wednesday 24th May, 2023. 

 
 

For further information, please phone Jane Blunden on 0460 017 224 
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